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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

RUSEK LAW OFFICE
Richard E. Rusek, B.A., LL.B

Krystyne H. Rusek, (Hon) B.Sc., LL.B.
1623 Bloor St. W.  (416) 533-8563

KEVIN GARY BOON
 M.A., LL.B.

Barrister & Solicitor

100 Richmond St. W., Ste. 320

(416) 361-9075

60 HOWARD PARK
(AT RONCESVALLES)

416-536-9333

Metro Lic #B-3349

384 Queen St. E.
(416) 363-4744

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
CONCRETE & MASONRY REPAIRS

ROOFING

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Susanna Lam

Dr. Harold Rosenberg

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC
DENTISTRY FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
TEETH WHITENING

                SNORING & SLEEP APNEA THERAPY
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e y

HIGH PARK
AUTO SERVICE

SERVING THE NEIGHBOURHOOD FOR 30 YRS
SPECIALIZING IN:
�Electrical Tune-Ups �Brakes
�Front end suspension �Air Conditioning
�General repairs �Lights �Radiators
�Tires & Balance �Belts �Hoses

Valid only at:
2218 Bloor St. W. (at Runnymede)

630 Keele (at St. Clair)
Limit one coupon per customer per visit.

Not valid with any other offer or Extra Value Meal.
Please present coupon before ordering.

OFFER EXPIRES JULY 31, 2011

Keele & Bloor
AUTO CENTRE
Complete Service to all

Domestic & Foreign Cars
Accredited Test & Repair Facility for Emission Testing

15 Keele St.  (416) 762-7365

Mon-Wed 11AM-1AM; Thu 11AM-1:30AM
Fri-Sat 11AM-2:30AM; Sun 12PM-12AM

1730 Bloor St. W.  416-736-3636

VICTORY COMMUNITY
CREDIT UNION

WE HAVE BEEN PART OF YOUR
COMMUNITY FOR OVER 50 YEARS

AND NOW WE WOULD LIKE YOU
TO BECOME PART OF OURS.

416-243-0686

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

event catering

Heating and Air Conditioning

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING

MAINTENANCE SERVICE CONTRACTS
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

21 GOODRICH RD #12 ETOBICOKE
www.prontoair.com

416�255�4779

�HIGH EFFICIENCY & MID EFFICIENCY
   FURNACES �AIR CONDITIONERS
�DUCTLESS AIR CONDITIONERS
�HEAT PUMPS �HUMIDIFIERS

Leader in Home
Comfort Innovation

since 1874

INDIAN ROAD
FAMILY DENTISTRY

Cosmetic and General

Dr. Karina Anaya & Associates
1616 Bloor St. W.  (416) 588-2655

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

Holt Renfrew Furs

EQUITY PLUS          UP TO $100,000

Buy one
BIG MAC and

a LARGE FRIES
and receive a

2nd BIG MAC FREE!                

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Sheila Malloch, B.A., B. Ed 

Pastoral Associate (ext. 222)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly,

Administrative Assistant (ext. 221)

Ms. Cathi Richardson-Bird

Parish Stewardship Coordinator (ext. 223)

Mr. Larry O'Grady

Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers

Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:

Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:00 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 

Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:

Ellen Hlebik

To contact a coordinator by e-mail,

type the name of the ministry,

organization or activity followed by

@joanofarc.ca

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

    PARISH ORGANIZATIONS
              & ACTIVITIES
Catholic Women's League  
4th Monday, 7:00 PM

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development & Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Thursday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Parish Council
2nd Monday, 7:30 PM

St. Vincent de Paul Society
1st Thursday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

1701 Bloor Street West      email: parish@joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1            Fax              416.604.3420

saint

joan of arc

www.joanofarc.ca

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

Mass at Loyola Arrupe

1st Fridays at 10:30 AM

with Anointing of the Sick

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please call Ms. Sheila Malloch,

ext. 222, for more information.

               MARRIAGE
(Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.)

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

CARMEN KRASEVAC
Sales Representative

Parishioner
416-236-1241

LIVING AND WORKING IN
YOUR COMMUNITY!

5% of my commission from any
business from parishioners

will go to St. Joan of ArcPR
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

home Editions
D e s i g n  /  B u i l d

Specializing in Additions & Renovations
www.homeeditions.com

416-410-7844

Whelan's gate Irish Pub

"Made to Order" smocking dresses from Peru.
For your little angels. Formal and Fun!

Mark & Wendy   416.521.9250   markwendy@rogers.com

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Because There's No Place
like Home...

NURSES • LIVE-INS
CAREGIVERS

CLEANING
416. 239. 6161

THORNBROOK
H O M E  C A R E

By The Park Realty Inc.,

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Sutton Office Agent from 2001-2008
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

PAUL CHUMAK, J.D., Q.C.
Criminal Defence Lawyer

2200 Bloor St. W. (Runnymede)
416-927-1977

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES
�Various Levels of English         �Day & Evening Program
�Free Child Care (19mos-6yrs)  �Free TTC tickets

TCDSB-PARK PLACE LINC CENTRE
2299 Dundas St. W., 2nd Floor     (416) 397-6593

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.
416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.
416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.
416-762-3478

The most meaningful wedding
favour you can give.

LOYOLA ARRUPE
CENTRE

FOR SENIORS
Activities, Programs & Special Events
1709 Bloor St. W.  416-766-7977

  www.loyolaarrupe.com

RO N CESV A L L ES CH A P EL

436 Roncesvalles Avenue

416-533-7954

Y O R K E CH A P EL

2357 Bloor Street West

416-767-3153

F U N E R A L  D I R E C T O R S

w w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c a

Lifetime Warranty, Seniors Discount
priorityplumbing.ca   416-762-8662

$99
Clears Any
Main Drain

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

905-624-4422

Maura Walsh
Sales Representative

416-762-4200
"On the Move"

I Can Help!

Realty Systems Inc., Brokerage

FAMILY LIFE
CHIROPRACTIC

Dr. Andrea Perricone
Chiropractor &

Acupuncture provider
118 Runnymede Rd.

(416) 763-2223

George Gagliardi
Sales Representative/Parishioner

5% of my commission will be
donated to St. Joan of Arc

www.gagliardihomes.com  416-763-5161

HomeLife
Realty Plus Ltd.

Brokerage
Independently Owned

& Operated

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Tel: 416-767-6100

Promotional products for all your Corporate, Golf Tournament,
School & Team needs

Contact: albert@slammarketing.ca

LB HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING CO.
• High Efficiency Gas Furnaces          
• Tankless Hot Water Heaters            
• In Floor Radiant                              
• Maintenance & 24 Hour Service      
• Central & Ductless Air Conditioning

2753 Dundas St. W.
(W. of Keele St.)
416-762-1291



THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 10 - 4 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, January 24                               
Hebrews 9:15, 24-28 Psalm 98                
Mark 3:22-30                                            
5:30 pm         Jane Louie + 

Tuesday, January 25                          
Acts 22:3-16  Psalm 117                      
Mark 16:15-18                                          
5:30 pm       Tekle & Petras Kareckai +  

Wednesday, January 26                    
2 Timothy 1:1-8  Psalm 96                     
Luke 10:1-9                                               
5:30 pm              Frank McHugh + 

Thursday, January 27                       
Hebrews 10:19-25   Psalm 24                  
Mark 4:21-25                                            
5:30 pm            Ronald Fernandez + 

Friday, January 28                            
Hebrew 10:32-39  Psalm 37                     
Mark 4:26-34 
5:30 pm           Girsa & Grzulis Family 
 
Saturday, January 29                        
Hebrews 11:1-2,8-19  Luke 1                   
Mark 4:35-41 
5:30 pm         Maria Naylor +  
 
Sunday, January 30                           
Zephaniah 2:3;3:12-13  Psalm146 1 
Corn 1:26-31  Matthew 5:1-12 
8:30 am        Mass of Thanksgiving 
10:00am       Owen Jones +   
12:00noon  Bertha McFarland 
7:00 pm      Parish Community 
 
Monthly Comparison for December 
Offertory 2009 2010 
Envelopes $17,238 $18,431 
Loose $6,465 $4,797 
PAG* $6,888 $8,660 
Total $30,591 $31,888 
 

 

 

THE PASTOR’S CORNER 
 
Peace and Goodness to all! 
 

      It was good to have Bishop Mc Grattan here with us to celebrate our masses on his pastoral 
visitation. This process involved the preparation of our parish vitality report and the gathering 
of all of the representatives of our various ministries and parish organizations to report on our 
progress and development of the parish council structures that we have been working to create 
over the past two years.  In what amounted to our semi-annual gathering of the general meeting 
or as we call it our mini AGM, we were able to demonstrate the ways and means of our parish 
stewardship as it continues on a regular basis.  Fr. Timothy MacDonald, SA, the Vicar General 
of the Friars of the Atonement was also present for the General Meeting and so he too was able 
to see the outlay of our parish structures as they function on a regular basis.  We also 
demonstrated how our series of parish retreats has brought the spiritual dimension of our Parish 
Mission as the primary driver for all of our parish ministries and activities. The Bishop made it 
clear that he was deeply impressed by our processes and said that if he had to give a grade on 
our parish it would have to be somewhere between an A and an A+.  Well done good and 
humble servants of the Lord in St. Joan of Arc Parish.  Your dedication and ongoing 
stewardship of the parish and its ministries was beautifully demonstrated to those who came 
from outside to see how we operate.   
 
     Much thanks goes to Cathi Richardson whose efforts to re-invigorate our organizations and 
coordinate the Stewardship and Screening processes brought us to where we need to be before 
the visitation process even began.  Rosanne Kelly was able to present all of our sacramental 
records and financial records to Deacon Michael as he examined these. The data furnished by 
the finance committee and especially Joanne Oswald as well as the great work of Mary Collins 
over the past couple of years made Michael’s task simple.  Thank you to all of you for your 
ongoing work and commitment to these tasks.  Sheila Malloch,  presented the programs we 
provide for the education of Children, as these are facilitated by the many volunteers she 
engages for this important ministry.  We are grateful for her care and dedication to the spiritual 
development and sacramental preparation for the children and their families. Mary Jago 
demonstrated the vitality of our RCIA program, and we celebrated a special blessing confired 
by the Bishop on the 16 people who are enrolled in our RCIA and RCIC programs at the Noon 
Mass on Sunday. All of the Stewardship group leaders presented very clear messages regarding 
the groups they lead and we are grateful to all of you who did this.  Rose DiTommaso deserves 
honourable mention for her leadership in so many of the groups that reported. 
 
      The documentation of the life and work that we do in the parish is a mere reflection of our 
ongoing life and vitality. It was a real team effort to bring the data together in a clear and 
coherent report that was augmented by the presentations that were given.  Larry and Cyndi 
O’Grady produced an updated chart of our parish structures to make the presentation clear in 
focus. Thanks to them for all the great work they do. Cyndi also bakes terrific bread, which we 
broke at the dinner on Friday Evening with the Bishop and parish leaders.  
 
      Much thanks to all of the members of our parish organizations. Without the ongoing 
dedicated participation of all of you, and the great leadership that is demonstrated by our 
coordinators, the life and work of the parish would not happen in a way that was made clearly 
demonstrable for the visitation.  This was not a “dog and pony show” to present an image of 
the parish,  it was a clear reflection of the ongoing life and ministry that happens every day 
here at St. Joan of Arc Parish.  How can I as pastor thank you enough for the service you 
provide to God’s people who come to St. Joan of Arc to meet the Lord and be welcomed to his 
House.   
      The bishop remarked that the extent and quality of service that is provided by our parish 
volunteers and ministers would have a community benefit value that would probably exceed 
$250,000.00 to our annual operating budget.  I thought about this and realized that no dollar 
amount could ever meet the priceless character of the love and dedication that our parish 
stewards provide in service to the people of St. Joan of Arc Parish.  
 
      Thank you to all of you who participated in this visitation process. Thank you to all of our 
parishioners! It is all of us who make St. Joan of Arc a house of prayer and fellowship for all!  
 

Thank you and God Love you. 
Fr. Dan 

JANUARY 23, 2011 

 
Please Pray for:  
Sick: Mary Gallagher, Brian Goss      
Deceased:  Owen Jones, Steve Hickey, Francis Fernandez 
                                                                             

Merrymakers News 
Mark your calendars. The next Merrymakers Mass & Luncheon will take 
place on February 1, 2011.  Please call the office by Friday, January 28th by 
4:00 pm to RSVP your place. 

A Message from the Office. 
If you have changed from using offertory envelopes to Direct Deposit or 
donation by Credit card, please stop using your boxed envelopes. The box 
number has been deleted from your name and a new four digit number issued.
 
World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life 
Sunday, Jan. 30 at St. Paul’s Basilica at 3:00 pm, there will be a special mass 
in celebration of the vocation and witness of these special men and women 
religious who are such a vital and important part of the life and ministry of 
the Church in our Archdiocese.  All are welcome to attend. 
 
TVADA 
Have you wondered seriously if you have a vocation to be a sister, brother, or 
priest?  Are you looking for an opportunity to get away for quiet prayer and 
reflection to explore this more seriously? Set aside a weekend for yourself 
and make a discernment retreat arranged specifically for this purpose.  
Feb. 25-27. The retreat will take place at the Scarboro Mission Centre, at 
2685 Kingston Rd., in Toronto. This retreat is intended for persons 18 years 
and older. For more info contact Fr. Leonard Altilia, SJ at 416 962 4500 or 
vocation@jesuits.ca  or Sr. Dorothy Schweitzer, CSJ at 416 927-0720  
dscweitzer@csj-to.ca . 
 
Toronto Catholic District School Board Invites Catholic Stakeholders to 
Consultation Meetings Regarding the Long Term Program Plan                 
The Toronto Catholic District School invites all Catholic stakeholders to 
participate in consultation sessions regarding the proposed Long Term 
Program Plan. The Long Term Program Plan attempts to answer the 
question:  What would it look like if the best happened with TCDSB 
programs?  The goal is to provide innovative and relevant program foci for 
each secondary school within the Board, which would ensure a wide range of 
program options for students throughout the City of Toronto. Consultation 
began with local schools in the 2009-10 school year,  and has continued this 
year with our Catholic School Advisory Councils. In November and 
December, the Board also made presentations to the Community Advisory 
Committee, the Catholic Parent Involvement Conference and the elementary 
and secondary Catholic Student Leadership Teams.  Parents, staff, students, 
clergy and parishioners, and all stakeholders in Catholic education are invited 
to one of the following sessions in 2011 to provide input into the system 
program plan: Tuesday, February 8th at Bishop Marrocco Thomas Merton 
Catholic Secondary School, 1515 Bloor St W., Toronto 

 
Communications Ministry                                                                                  
The committee continues to Grow: The committee welcomes Greg Hilton and 
Carina Ramos to the team. We appreciate their support and work. 

THIS WEEK 
Monday, January 24 
7:15 pm Meditation 
6:30 pm  CWL Pot Luck 
 
Tuesday, January 25 
4:00 pm Religious Ed 
 
Wednesday, January 26 
Staff Meeting 
7:30 pm RCIA 
 
Thursday, January 27 
7:00 pm Marriage Prep 
_______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember                     
________________________________
 
Tuesday, February 1 
12:15 pm  Merrymakers Mass & Lunch
 
Address for:                                      
Br. John Baptist Hildreth, SA                 
Cedar Manor Nursing                              
32 Cedar Lane                                         
Ossining, NY 10562 
 
Coat Drive. 
If you got a new coat for Christmas,       
and your old one is still good, please      
hold it for our Annual Coat Drive for     
the Winter Welcome Table. We expect  
to receive information on the collection  
very soon. 
 
Water for All/ Let Justice Flow. 
One Canadian in Five drinks only 
bottled water. “Bottle water has 
become an icon of our environmental 
blindness: a good thing delivered in a 
disastrous vessel.” 
 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
“Repent, for the kingdom of heaven has 
come near.” Are you willing to 
proclaim the coming of the kingdom as 
a priest or religious?  If God is calling 
you, contact Fr. Hansoo Park at 416 
968-0997 or vocations@vocations.ca 
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The Toronto Catholic District School invites all Catholic stakeholders to 
participate in consultation sessions regarding the proposed Long Term 
Program Plan. The Long Term Program Plan attempts to answer the 
question:  What would it look like if the best happened with TCDSB 
programs?  The goal is to provide innovative and relevant program foci for 
each secondary school within the Board, which would ensure a wide range of 
program options for students throughout the City of Toronto. Consultation 
began with local schools in the 2009-10 school year,  and has continued this 
year with our Catholic School Advisory Councils. In November and 
December, the Board also made presentations to the Community Advisory 
Committee, the Catholic Parent Involvement Conference and the elementary 
and secondary Catholic Student Leadership Teams.  Parents, staff, students, 
clergy and parishioners, and all stakeholders in Catholic education are invited 
to one of the following sessions in 2011 to provide input into the system 
program plan: Tuesday, February 8th at Bishop Marrocco Thomas Merton 
Catholic Secondary School, 1515 Bloor St W., Toronto 

 
Communications Ministry                                                                                  
The committee continues to Grow: The committee welcomes Greg Hilton and 
Carina Ramos to the team. We appreciate their support and work. 

THIS WEEK 
Monday, January 24 
7:15 pm Meditation 
6:30 pm  CWL Pot Luck 
 
Tuesday, January 25 
4:00 pm Religious Ed 
 
Wednesday, January 26 
Staff Meeting 
7:30 pm RCIA 
 
Thursday, January 27 
7:00 pm Marriage Prep 
_______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember                     
________________________________
 
Tuesday, February 1 
12:15 pm  Merrymakers Mass & Lunch
 
Address for:                                      
Br. John Baptist Hildreth, SA                 
Cedar Manor Nursing                              
32 Cedar Lane                                         
Ossining, NY 10562 
 
Coat Drive. 
If you got a new coat for Christmas,       
and your old one is still good, please      
hold it for our Annual Coat Drive for     
the Winter Welcome Table. We expect  
to receive information on the collection  
very soon. 
 
Water for All/ Let Justice Flow. 
One Canadian in Five drinks only 
bottled water. “Bottle water has 
become an icon of our environmental 
blindness: a good thing delivered in a 
disastrous vessel.” 
 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
“Repent, for the kingdom of heaven has 
come near.” Are you willing to 
proclaim the coming of the kingdom as 
a priest or religious?  If God is calling 
you, contact Fr. Hansoo Park at 416 
968-0997 or vocations@vocations.ca 
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DENTAL OFFICE

Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

RUSEK LAW OFFICE
Richard E. Rusek, B.A., LL.B

Krystyne H. Rusek, (Hon) B.Sc., LL.B.
1623 Bloor St. W.  (416) 533-8563

KEVIN GARY BOON
 M.A., LL.B.

Barrister & Solicitor

100 Richmond St. W., Ste. 320

(416) 361-9075

60 HOWARD PARK
(AT RONCESVALLES)

416-536-9333

Metro Lic #B-3349

384 Queen St. E.
(416) 363-4744

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
CONCRETE & MASONRY REPAIRS

ROOFING

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Susanna Lam

Dr. Harold Rosenberg

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC
DENTISTRY FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
TEETH WHITENING

                SNORING & SLEEP APNEA THERAPY

ey

e y

HIGH PARK
AUTO SERVICE

SERVING THE NEIGHBOURHOOD FOR 30 YRS
SPECIALIZING IN:
�Electrical Tune-Ups �Brakes
�Front end suspension �Air Conditioning
�General repairs �Lights �Radiators
�Tires & Balance �Belts �Hoses

Valid only at:
2218 Bloor St. W. (at Runnymede)

630 Keele (at St. Clair)
Limit one coupon per customer per visit.

Not valid with any other offer or Extra Value Meal.
Please present coupon before ordering.

OFFER EXPIRES JULY 31, 2011

Keele & Bloor
AUTO CENTRE
Complete Service to all

Domestic & Foreign Cars
Accredited Test & Repair Facility for Emission Testing

15 Keele St.  (416) 762-7365

Mon-Wed 11AM-1AM; Thu 11AM-1:30AM
Fri-Sat 11AM-2:30AM; Sun 12PM-12AM

1730 Bloor St. W.  416-736-3636

VICTORY COMMUNITY
CREDIT UNION

WE HAVE BEEN PART OF YOUR
COMMUNITY FOR OVER 50 YEARS

AND NOW WE WOULD LIKE YOU
TO BECOME PART OF OURS.

416-243-0686

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

event catering

Heating and Air Conditioning

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING

MAINTENANCE SERVICE CONTRACTS
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

21 GOODRICH RD #12 ETOBICOKE
www.prontoair.com

416�255�4779

�HIGH EFFICIENCY & MID EFFICIENCY
   FURNACES �AIR CONDITIONERS
�DUCTLESS AIR CONDITIONERS
�HEAT PUMPS �HUMIDIFIERS

Leader in Home
Comfort Innovation

since 1874

INDIAN ROAD
FAMILY DENTISTRY

Cosmetic and General

Dr. Karina Anaya & Associates
1616 Bloor St. W.  (416) 588-2655

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

Holt Renfrew Furs

EQUITY PLUS          UP TO $100,000

Buy one
BIG MAC and

a LARGE FRIES
and receive a

2nd BIG MAC FREE!                

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Sheila Malloch, B.A., B. Ed 

Pastoral Associate (ext. 222)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly,

Administrative Assistant (ext. 221)

Ms. Cathi Richardson-Bird

Parish Stewardship Coordinator (ext. 223)

Mr. Larry O'Grady

Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers

Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:

Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:00 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 

Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:

Ellen Hlebik

To contact a coordinator by e-mail,

type the name of the ministry,

organization or activity followed by

@joanofarc.ca

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

    PARISH ORGANIZATIONS
              & ACTIVITIES
Catholic Women's League  
4th Monday, 7:00 PM

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development & Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Thursday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Parish Council
2nd Monday, 7:30 PM

St. Vincent de Paul Society
1st Thursday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

1701 Bloor Street West      email: parish@joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1            Fax              416.604.3420

saint

joan of arc

www.joanofarc.ca

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

Mass at Loyola Arrupe

1st Fridays at 10:30 AM

with Anointing of the Sick

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please call Ms. Sheila Malloch,

ext. 222, for more information.

               MARRIAGE
(Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.)

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

CARMEN KRASEVAC
Sales Representative

Parishioner
416-236-1241

LIVING AND WORKING IN
YOUR COMMUNITY!

5% of my commission from any
business from parishioners

will go to St. Joan of ArcPR
O
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

home Editions
D e s i g n  /  B u i l d

Specializing in Additions & Renovations
www.homeeditions.com

416-410-7844

Whelan's gate Irish Pub

"Made to Order" smocking dresses from Peru.
For your little angels. Formal and Fun!

Mark & Wendy   416.521.9250   markwendy@rogers.com

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Because There's No Place
like Home...

NURSES • LIVE-INS
CAREGIVERS

CLEANING
416. 239. 6161

THORNBROOK
H O M E  C A R E

By The Park Realty Inc.,

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Sutton Office Agent from 2001-2008
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

PAUL CHUMAK, J.D., Q.C.
Criminal Defence Lawyer

2200 Bloor St. W. (Runnymede)
416-927-1977

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES
�Various Levels of English         �Day & Evening Program
�Free Child Care (19mos-6yrs)  �Free TTC tickets

TCDSB-PARK PLACE LINC CENTRE
2299 Dundas St. W., 2nd Floor     (416) 397-6593

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.
416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.
416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.
416-762-3478

The most meaningful wedding
favour you can give.

LOYOLA ARRUPE
CENTRE

FOR SENIORS
Activities, Programs & Special Events
1709 Bloor St. W.  416-766-7977

  www.loyolaarrupe.com

RO N CESV A L L ES CH A P EL

436 Roncesvalles Avenue

416-533-7954

Y O R K E CH A P EL

2357 Bloor Street West

416-767-3153

F U N E R A L  D I R E C T O R S

w w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c a

Lifetime Warranty, Seniors Discount
priorityplumbing.ca   416-762-8662

$99
Clears Any
Main Drain

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

905-624-4422

Maura Walsh
Sales Representative

416-762-4200
"On the Move"

I Can Help!

Realty Systems Inc., Brokerage

FAMILY LIFE
CHIROPRACTIC

Dr. Andrea Perricone
Chiropractor &

Acupuncture provider
118 Runnymede Rd.

(416) 763-2223

George Gagliardi
Sales Representative/Parishioner

5% of my commission will be
donated to St. Joan of Arc

www.gagliardihomes.com  416-763-5161

HomeLife
Realty Plus Ltd.

Brokerage
Independently Owned

& Operated

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Tel: 416-767-6100

Promotional products for all your Corporate, Golf Tournament,
School & Team needs

Contact: albert@slammarketing.ca

LB HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING CO.
• High Efficiency Gas Furnaces          
• Tankless Hot Water Heaters            
• In Floor Radiant                              
• Maintenance & 24 Hour Service      
• Central & Ductless Air Conditioning

2753 Dundas St. W.
(W. of Keele St.)
416-762-1291




